
Livonia Public Schools______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
Date: January 18, 2019 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   2019 Niji-Iro Renovation Project – 2013 Bond 
 

 
 We would like to discuss the bid responses received for the Summer 2019 
construction project at Niji-Iro Elementary School, at the next Building and Site 
Committee meeting on Tuesday, January 22, 2019. 
 
The RFB for the Summer 2018 construction projects at Niji-Iro Elementary were 
made available on December 4, 2018.  The bid responses were due on 
December 20, 2018 and January 8, 2019. We received more than 70 proposals 
and members of the Bond Team have reviewed the information and interviewed 
the bidders. The recommended bidders are detailed in George W. Auch 
Company’s recommendation letter, which accompanies this memo. The cost for 
the Niji-Iro hard construction is $2,138,307.00, plus a 10% contingency of 
$213,831.00 and fees of $214,190.00, for a project total of $2,566,328.00. 
Please note, this includes acceptance of four alternate bids.  
 

Please add this topic to the upcoming meeting to be held on January 22, 2019. 
Thank you.  
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c:  Board of Education 

 


